
 

 

Date: 23rd November, 2021  

To,       To,  

The Managing Director      The Managing Director 

BSE Limited Phiroze      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Jeejeebhoy Towers Dalai     Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block   

Street Mumbai 400 001      Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 400051 

        

BSE Code: 505744     NSE Code: FMGOETZE 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,        

Sub: Outcome of Investors’ conference call  

This is further to our letter dated 20th November, 2021 wherein we had intimated you of the Investors/Analyst 

conference call for the quarter/period ended 30th September, 2021 scheduled on Tuesday, 23rd November, 2021 

at 04:00PM (IST).  

We wish to inform you that the Company today conducted the Investors/Analyst conference call with several 

Analysts/Institutional Investors and had a detailed discussion on the presentation covering the brief about the 

Company and financial performance for the quarter/period ended 30th September, 2021 which was sent to the 

exchanges (BSE & NSE) vide our letter dated 20th November, 2021. The conference call was followed by 

questions and answer session at the end of the call.  

You are requested to kindly take the same on records. 

Regards, 

Yours truly, 

For Federal-Mogul Goetze (India) Limited  

 

Dr. Khalid Iqbal Khan  

Whole-time Director- Legal & Company Secretary 
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